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MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Robert B. Minogue, Director
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research

Raymond F. Fraley, Executive Director
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

FROM: C. J. Heltemes, Jr., Director
Office for Analysis and Evaluation

of Operational Data

SUBJECT: INP0 "SEE-IN" PROGRAM PRESENTATION

'

In conjunction with scheduled discussions between INPO and AE00, INPO has
offered to provide a presentation to interested NRC staff members describing
INP0's "SEE-IN" Program. The presentation is tentatively scheduled for
1:00PM on Wednesday, March 30, 1983. The meeting will be held at the
Versailles Room of the Holiday Inn in Bethesda. Further information will
be forthcoming.

Those persons in your organization having responsibilities related to
operational data analysis and evaluation or who otherwise have an interest
in this subject are invited to attend.

,

Questions regarding this scheduled presentation should be directed to
Karl V. Seyfrit on extension 24440.;
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